
November 26, 2024 

David Stevens 
Aird & Berlis LLP 
181 Bay Street 
Toronto, Ontario   M5J 2T9 

Dear Mr. Stevens: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 2024 to 2028 Rates Application 
EB-2024-0111 

I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence to request that Enbridge cease its recent 
ramping-up of efforts to sign up customers to connect to the gas system using the inappropriate 
heating comparison materials that would be phased out pursuant to the settlement agreement in 
this proceeding.  

As you know, Enbridge agreed to phase out heating comparison materials that excluded a 
comparison with the leading competitor to gas furnaces – electric air source heat pumps – within 
45 days of the filing of the settlement agreement in this proceeding. Environmental Defence 
believed this time was necessary to affect a changeover in materials and to be 100% confident 
that the old materials were pulled from the market. However, Environmental Defence has 
received reports from community members that there has been a significant ramping up of 
efforts to connect customers based on the former, inappropriate marketing materials. Although 
this is not technically contrary to the wording of the settlement agreement, it seems to us to be 
contrary to the spirit of the agreement. 

Since the agreement was reached, Environmental Defence has been advised by a local resident in 
one community that Enbridge was conducting a door-to-door customer signup campaign. We do 
not know if similar campaigns are being conducted in other communities, but that appears to be a 
distinct possibility. Another resident picked up the attached marketing materials last week and 
was told that they were being sent out to all residents. The materials contain the inappropriate 
cost comparison information that Enbridge has promised to phase out. The materials also 
indicate that Enbridge is providing coffee and doughnuts over the next four weeks in a storefront 
location where customers can sign up for gas. 

It is concerning that customers may invest considerable sums to convert to gas without knowing 
that they could achieve much lower energy bills with an air source heat pump. It is likely that a 
portion of the customers receiving the materials will not read the fine print and will assume that 
gas is the cheapest way to heat their home, despite that not being the case. This is particularly 
concerning in light of the significant ramping-up of this marketing at this time, including a door-
to-door campaign, material mailouts, rented storefront space, and free coffee and doughnuts. 
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We have copied the OEB and the parties in the above proceeding for their information. However, 
we hope that Enbridge will decide of its own accord to change course and refrain from ramped-
up marketing until it has amended its materials to provide complete and accurate information to 
potential customers.  

Yours truly, 

Kent Elson 

cc: The OEB and Parties to the above proceeding 


















